
 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 

 

Dear families,     

 

Pupils at Mulberry Wood Wharf’s celebrate the customs and 

traditions from all of our cultures here in the UK and around 

the world.   

 

To celebrate Halloween we will be having a Halloween dress-

up day. We will all dress-up as spooky characters on Tuesday 

31st October.  

 

We would love it if the children came to school in costumes on 

that day too but please don’t go out and buy anything – this 

year we will promote sustainability by asking that children 

come to school in a homemade costume or a costume that has 

already been used and worn. 

 

During the day we will link our activities to the areas of 

learning and children will take part in story-telling, arts and 

crafts and book-making. 

 

If you have any questions about this please don’t hesitate to 

ask. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support – we really 

appreciate it. 

 

Best (spooky!) wishes,  

 

Mulberry Wood Wharf Team 
 

    

    

     

     

      

      


